LOKESIGE PRIMARY ACADEMY

20th June 2020

Returning Chromebooks

Dear Parents / Carers,

As laid out in the letter from Ebor Academy Trust we need to arrange for the return of the school chromebooks and chargers.

Please can you bring them back to school in the week commencing **Monday 6th July to Friday 10th July.**

We need the final week of the term to organise them back into the class sets ready for September. This will also require a change and reduction in the work being set in the online classroom as many children will have reduced means to access it. We will be providing paper packs for all who wish to collect them as well as posting pdfs of the packs onto ParentHub.

Process for returning chromebooks and chargers

- Return ONLY within the week commencing Monday 6th July to Friday 10th July.
- If your child is in school attending key worker provision then it can be handed in when they attend.
- If your child is at home can you please bring the chromebook and charger to the school office during the week.
- When you drop the chromebook and charger off you can collect a paper pack of activities if you wish.
- For children who did not have a school chromebook they can also collect a paper pack of activities if you wish within this week.
- At all times please follow the one way system and the social distancing rules.

I hope that the use of the chromebooks and the paper packs have proved helpful. It has certainly given use a few ideas how we can develop learning further next academic year.

Thank you also for your continued support.

With very best wishes



Heler Hayo Shith